
 

City of Reading 

2023 Spring Hydrant Flushing Is  

Complete 

The Reading Department of Public Works completed the Spring Hydrant 
Flushing for the City of Reading. The Department of Public Works would like 
to thank you for your patience, understanding and your cooperation 
throughout the flushing process! 

If you have any questions in regards to this please call the DPW office at 
(517) 283-2835. 
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